
 
Dear Parents,  
We hope everyone is off to a great start! This year our school will continue to be participating in the 
Labels for Education and Box Tops for Education Programs. We are the coordinators for our school. 
Together with your help we can earn free money that directly benefits our school.    
 
Box Tops for Education 

            
Clip the Box Tops from hundreds of participating products and send them to school. Each one is worth ten cents 
($.10) when our school redeems them from Box Tops for Education. We have earned thousands of dollars in 
years past. They REALLY add up with your help.         

 
Labels for Education                                                  

  
Through this program we can collect UPCs and beverage/sauce caps from participating products to earn points 
that can be redeemed for FREE educational merchandise! It’s easy to help – simply save UPCs and 
beverage/sauce caps from participating products and send them in to your child’s homeroom on or before 
collection dates.  
 

The two top classes with the most collections will be rewarded a donut party! 
 
Collection Dates 2016-2017 
October  14 
February 17 
May 19 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. Thank you for your support. Together 
with your support we can build a better school for our children.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jackie Marvin     Lisa Keller  
Jaymarvin@aol.com     Jazzie123@comcast.net 
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